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Friday, 17 May 2024 

STATEMENT ON THE ANMF EBA NEGOTIATIONS 

The Allan Labor Government is pleased to have reached an in-principle agreement with the Australian Nursing and 
Midwifery Federation (ANMF) to deliver a fair deal to our hardworking nurses and midwives. 

Following intensive negotiations, the proposed Enterprise Bargaining Agreement will be voted on by the members 
of the ANMF Victorian branch at 2pm on Monday, 20 May. 

We thank the ANMF and the Victorian Hospitals Industrial Association for bargaining in good faith. 

We will always back our nurses and midwives and the extraordinary work they do to provide Victorians with world-
class care – keeping each and every one of us healthy and safe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


